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Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ 



announcements 

Looking for more information?  If you’d like to learn more about        
something you heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming 
events or the ministries at Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk   
located in the Connection Area or visit our website at www.crossroadsefc.com. 

WE’RE SO GLAD YOU’RE HERE!  Thanks for joining us today!  We don’t want 
to miss the opportunity of connecting with you.  So, whether you are visiting for 
the first time or are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill out the Blue 
Connection Card in the seat pocket in front of you.  You may return it to the seat 
pocket or place it in the box on the back table.   

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place 
your gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center 
exit.                                                                                             

Welcome 

We wanted you to know that… 
- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk. 

- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the                           

   Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).   

- Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.  

 Ps92:  Food, Fun and Fellowship  If you’re age 50 and over, then 
Ps92 is for you!  This group meets monthly to encourage one another 
on our journey with Christ. At the welcome kiosk, there is information 
on the kickoff Amish dinner event slated for Saturday, October 22nd!  
Invite a friend to join us for a great time of fellowship! 

Christmas services announced 

Because Christmas Day falls on Sunday this year, we will be changing our 
service times.  Crossroads will be having three services on Christmas Eve 
Saturday, December 24th, at 4:30 PM, 6:00 PM and 7:30 PM.  We will not 
be having a service on Christmas Day.  Additional information about how 
we plan to help your family celebrate this Christmas season will be      
coming soon. 

The budget season is well under way.  Printed budgets should be available 
for you the weekend of October 30th.  The following week there will be 
two Town Hall Meetings to address any questions you may have.  The first 
meeting is on Wednesday, November 2nd, at 6:30 PM and the second 
Town Hall Meeting is on Sunday, November 6th, at 11:15 AM (during third 
service).   

town hall meetings 

missions moment 

"Pray also for us…..”  

The apostle Paul stated those words in Colossians 4 acknowledging a          
somewhat remarkable reality:  even though many miles separated him 
from the Christians to whom he was writing, they could participate in his                  
ministry.   We have that same opportunity even today.   Crossroads has 
been blessed to support many missionaries around the world sharing the 
Good News of Christ Jesus.   We have the unique privilege of supporting 
and praying for each of them.   We can help according to Paul.   Today, 
won’t you participate in God’s work through your prayers?  
 
Please join us in welcoming Tim and Ginny Craiger from Score               
International!  

 Parent of a teen?  Are you connected to the Dive Student Ministry 
email or text group?   You should be!  Text “@divepar” to 81010 to join 
Dive Parent Text for updates, reminders, newsletters, and more!  To be 
part of the Parent Email List, email Pastor Rich                                         
rgamble@crossroads-efc.org and ask to join! 

 Help Fight Hunger in Marshall County by donating food items to the 
Marshall County Neighborhood Center.  Donation items for the month 
of October are soup and Raman noodles.  Please drop off your items at 
the Help Fight Hunger display in the Connection Area.  Everything     
given counts!  Did you know...the Center feeds over 300 families a 
month! 


